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Gentlemen, 

This edition of the newsletter is a reminder of the 

monthly meeting and another reminder of the Swap 

Meet.  After much discussion , the word is this:  If 

you are worried about those choosing not to wear 

masks,  maybe you should stay home. 

This newsletter is also a test.  I experienced a loss of 

much of the Outlook file which may contain the 

emailing list.  Please text to my cell—262-321-1086 

if you receive this email with a simple Yes 

Thank you ! 

 

The poster follows on page 2. 

 





 

 

2022  M.A.R.K.S.  Membership / Renewal Application 

 

Name________________________________________________________________ 

Address______________________________________________________________ 

City___________________________State__________Zip_____________________ 

AMA No. _________________       Phone No.  ______________________________ 

Email Address_________________________________________________________ 

 

A  2022 AMA  Membership Card  (orcopy)  must be included with this application. 

 

$40.00 Regular Membership________        $25.00 Senior  (62 and better)________ 

Please make your check payable to MARKS.    Bring to a meeting or mail to: 

 

Charles Reich 

5330 Raynor Ave. 

Franksville, WI  53126 

 

 

Thank you! 
 


